
 
 

 
 

 

Playa del Carmen Quintana Roo 

February 16th, 2022 

 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT 

 

Through this official statement, we inform you that from February 28th, 2022 

onwards, Antigen tests for the detection of COVID-19 will have a cost of $ 25 

USD per person.  

This service will continue to be provided in the hotel facilities if the guest so 

wishes, having to make an appointment with the Concierge team upon arrival 

to schedule the time and day of the test. On the other hand, in case the guest 

requires or requests a PCR test, the cost will be $ 125 USD.  

As always, we appreciate your preference.  

 

SINCERELY  

BLUEBAY HOTELS & RESORTS 


